Code Enforcement Committee Meeting May 31, 2017

The stated meeting of the Code Enforcement and Land Development Committee of the
Board of Commissioners of the Township of Abington was held on Wednesday, May 31,
2017 at the Township Administrative Building, Abington, PA., with Commissioner

Sanchez presiding.
CALL TO ORDER: 7:14 p.m.

ROLL CALL: Present: Commissioners SANCHEZ, DiPLACIDO,
ZAPPONE, GILLESPIE
Excused: MARKMAN

Township Manager MANFREDI
Township Solicitor CLARKE

Director of Code Enforcement MATTEO
Township Engineer POWERS

Also Present: LUKER, KLINE, MYERS, SCHREIBER,
SPIEGELMAN, HECKER, FARREN, ROTHMAN

MINUTES: Commissioner Sanchez made a MOTION, seconded by Commissioner
Zappone to approve the minutes of the May 3, 2017 Code Enforcement and Land
Development Committee Meeting.

MOTION was ADOPTED 4-0.

Commissioner Sanchez announced that the Code Enforcement and Land Development
Committee had no business at this time.

Commissioner Sanchez asked for any general comments relating to Code Enforcement
and Land Development.

Lora Lehmann, 1431 Bryant Lane, expressed concern that she feels that the “zoning
rewrites were not sent out to people.” Also, she expressed concern about solicitors
throwing items on her driveway.

ADJOURNMENT: 7:19 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Richard J. Manfredi, Township Manager/Secretary
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